Bayview Station Newsletter - February 28, 2018

B?i Bayview Station Tháng 2 28, 2018 | 4:02 CH Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Bayview Station has recently rolled out a new way to partner with the community to help better formulate crime prevention strategies and assist in the investigation of criminal activity. If you have a surveillance camera outside your business or residence, please consider registering it with Bayview Station below.

Surveillance footage is vital in criminal investigations and can provide additional information and insight into an event. Voluntary registration of private exterior cameras allows us to consult the registration database in the event of a crime in order to ascertain the possibility that the incident may have been recorded.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

Featured News

SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

Tháng 6 03, 2025 | 1:45 CH Events Featured Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

Tháng 6 03, 2025 | 11:30 SA

Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

Tháng 6 02, 2025 | 10:30 SA Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

Tháng 5 28, 2025 | 1:30 CH Featured Announcements News Release